
  
What is PBIS? 

 The Positive Behavior Interventions and Support program 
is based upon the idea of recognizing positive 
contributions of students. Our goal is to help each child 
develop self-discipline. Home and school share the 
responsibility for developing good citizens. Parents, 
teachers, and students must work together to maintain a 
safe learning and positive learning environment. As part 
of PBIS, teachers, administrators, counselors and support 
staff will have responsibility to TEACH positive behavior 
expectations to students. PBIS means students will know 
exactly what is expected of them. Students who take 
responsibility will be recognized and rewarded in a variety 
of ways. 
 

What is PBIS at Perry Middle School? 

 Perry Middle School-Wide Expectations for students are: 
o Prepared, Respect, Integrity, Dedication, & Excellence 
o These expectations, along with the appropriate positive 

behaviors, are displayed in different areas of the school 
as reminders for students. Students will receive on-going 
instruction from staff on our school-wide expectations in 
all areas of our school.  

 Perry Middle School’s PBIS Mission  
o The mission of Perry Middle School’s PBIS team is to 

support a safe and positive learning environment for all 
students through teaching and recognizing positive 
behaviors in all areas of our school. 

 Perry Middle School PBIS Matrix  
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